

## **University of Salford**

Salford 5, Lancashire

Department of Modern Languages

> Telephone 061.736 5843

GM/ge

30th October, 1970

Dr. R. G. Keightley, Department of Spanish, University of Nottingham, University Park, Nottingham, NG7 2RD.

Dear Ron,

Many thanks for the information about the Conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society. I'm sorry to say in answer to the first invitation of the kind that I've had that I shan't be coming unfortunately, I'm busy that weekend, but please do keep me on the list; -I am most interested.

Best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

G. MELLOR

Professor